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GKMT Corporation Snowmobile Club Minutes 

January 2, 2025 

The meeting was called to order by President Eric Klemme at 7:00 pm. 

The December minutes were read and approved.   

Treasurer’s Report:   

o Checking account: $3,198.87  Savings: $14,867.10  CD: $52, 308.11 

Communications: 

o Received the resolution from Town of Greenbush.  Thank you for doing that Diane Kabat. 

o Wally Theel’s brother Ronald passed away in November.  A card and memorial money will 

be sent. 

o Friends of the Sheboygan County Marsh made a wooded walking path through the Marsh.  

Check out the new dam.  Wayne Limberg made a motion to donate $200 to the Friends of 

the Sheboygan County Marsh.  Hilari Fellows seconded the motion.  Motion carried.  

o  

Northern Kettle Moraine Meeting 

o Hosted by Howards Grove. 

o Where do the youth go after KAOS?  They are discussing the next generation rider project 

for ages 18-25 year olds. 

o Get bridge and large projects submitted. 

o Vintage Show had around 77 sleds and attendance was up. 

o Money increase for AWSC memberships. 

o Upcoming events:  1/23 NKM meeting at Mirror Bar hosted by Random Lake.  1/25 Gravel 

Pit for Louis Corners brat fry.   

 

Trail Master Report 

o Ran the groomers over chisel plowed fields to smooth out. 

o Substation stop sign is leaning.  Trail captains please check for leaning signs. 

o County U wet ditch issue.  Plymouth Snow Rangers has swamp pads.  How do we get them 

there?  They are very heavy.  Al Michaels or Gary Mallmann’s son-in-law could maybe haul.  

There are two different sizes.  Plymouth has 200 of them.   

Old Business 

o Have the idler wheels arrived?  Reach out to Ray. 

o Nancy has raffle/brat fry posters.  Approximately 200 tickets have been turned in.  
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o How much do we want to charge for business advertisement on the drag?  Fudgies will do 

it.  How big?  The business would have to supply their printing.  We will look for direction 

from other clubs that have signage.  Gary Mallmann will contact Crooked Trails.  Eric will 

contact Marshall Sign for pricing.   

o Groomer safety & chainsaw safety.  Please follow. 

o Eric will apply for the bridge on the Wagner property. 

o The shed roof.  It will need to be replaced.  Joe Petrie says we should install.  This is a big 

safety concern.  We want no accidents.   

o Eric would like to vote on the roof material now.  Tom Lohr will call to place the order.  

Kerry Longrie made a motion to purchase material from KSI.  John Stormoen seconded the 

motion.  Motion carried.  Tom will also get the installation cost.   

New Business   

o March is elections for President, secretary and a trustee.  We are in need of a President.  

Eric Klemme will be stepping down.   

o The new drain in the shed was tested and everything is working well. 

o There is zero snow coverage in Hayward for the club trip.   

o Next meeting is February 6.   

o There will be a brat fry meeting on 2/27 at the shed. 

o Door prize:  Ben Dorn 

o Wayne Limberg made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Chris Lavine seconded.  Meeting 

adjourned at 8:15 pm  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Diane Stormoen, Secretary 


